
March 27, 2025  
UPDATE ON THE COPPER LAKES SCHEDULING OF A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE MEMBERS 
vs. Regular monthly HOA Board Meeting 
 
Recently the residents of Copper Lakes were notified of the regular monthly meeting of the 
HOA Board, being held by Zoom Monday March 31st.    
 
This is NOT the Special Meeting the residents have requested in order to consider bylaws 
amendments requested via the recent community petition many of you signed.   
 
Advocates for the Special Meeting were delighted to receive notification today, that the 
HOA attorney has confirmed the HOA Board will be determining the date and suitable 
location for the Special Meeting in the coming week. 
 
The current expectation is that the Special Meeting of residents to consider and vote on the 
proposed bylaw amendments will be scheduled in mid-to-late April 2025.    
 
We will keep you informed as more information becomes available. 


